
Colonial Pines Sewer Extension – Phase 3 

 

Project Update 

Week of June 13th – June 17th, 2022 

  

Upcoming Work  

 

Drainage Work 

Drainage work is not anticipated 

 

Sewer Work 

 Sewer main and service installation 

 Birch Drive 

 Tingley Street 

 

Road Work 

Excavation and reconstruction 

 Hillside Drive 

 

Water Service Interruption 

None anticipated at this time. 

 

Traffic Patterns 

Road Closures:  

 Hillside Drive, Tingley Street, and Birch Drive may close periodically within the immediate work 

areas to accommodate contractor operations  

 

Parking:   

 We ask that residents do not park vehicles on the street in current work zones 

 Residents will be notified to move their cars out of driveways if needed 

 

General Notes 

 

All work in the area is weather permitting. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Timothy 

Goldthwaite, P.E., Assistant City Engineer at (603) 509-1907. 
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